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​ 15th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This half term we will be visiting Elland Road for a 1-day interactive discussion-based workshop. 
The workshop will be held in the Media Suite at Elland Road and will focus on raising awareness 
about the local area in line with the National Curriculum. 

The children will be having their lunch there. If your child has school dinners, then a packed lunch 
will be provided.  

The dates of the trip are:  

Year 6: Tuesday 3rd December 

Year 5: Wednesday 4th December  

There is no charge for the trip. As this is a local visit, there is no need to give any additional 
consent but if you have any questions about the visit or do not wish for your child to attend, please 
contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs K M Bentley 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


